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ET Advisors 

We want to thank our WOC nurses for all they have 

done for us.  They come to every meeting and help 

us with any problems we may have. 

 

Banner Desert Medical Center (Dobson 
Road) 

Contact # 480 412-3449 

Janet Schmidbauer, RN, BSN, CWOCN 

Elaine Fox, RN, BSN, CWOCN 

Angela Hukill, BSN, COCN, CWCN 

 

Banner Baywood Medical Center (Power 
Road) Contact # 480 321-4642 

Miriam Jensen, BSN, RN, COCN, CWCN 

Sandra Lane, BSN, RN, COCN, CWCN 

Karol Friend, BSN, RN, COCN, CWCN 
 

Support Group Meeting Dates through 
May 2013. All meetings begin at 2:00 PM at 

Mesa First Presbyterian Church 

Sunday, May 19, 2013 
 
 
 

Board Meeting Dates through May 2013.   
All meetings begin at 1:00 PM at Mesa 
First Presbyterian Church 
Saturday May 04, 2013 

 

Our Next Meeting isé.. 
 

 

Sunday, May 19 , 2013 

  2:00 PM 

 
First PRESBYTERIAN  CHURCH  

161 N. Mesa Drive 
        Mesa, AZ. 

               Meeting in Fellowship Hall 

 

 
Sandy Hijar, Arizona CVS Home Health Center 

Market Lead in Scottsdale and Merle Meyer, Home 

Health Manager in Mesa will be sharing the 

availability of Ostomy Supplies, Information and 

Products in the CVS outlets (LOCALLY). This 

should be very beneficial for these needs.  

 
 

UOAA : For information for ostomates and to view 

upcoming conferences and events, go to 

www.ostomy.org. You can join the discussion board 

and read the monthly Update letter. Click the 

ñadvocacyò tab to reach your elected officials and 

send a suggested message 

 

BE SURE TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE:  

www.ostomysupportarizona.org 
 

http://www.ostomy.org/
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Officers and Directors 
 

 

President:  Darlene Kosman 

     480.812.0324 

     generalkosman@gmail.com 

Secretary:  Maureen Hymel 

     480.730.5765 

     mhymel@msn.com 

Treasurer:  Paula Nelson 

     480.276.3436 

     pdnelson1978@aol.com 

Vice President/Program:  Vella Owens 

     480.657.6464 

     bovella@cox.net 

Director:  Bob Owens 

     480.657.6464 

Director:  Andrea Pinsker 

     480.945.7322 

     iaskyoutel@aol.com 

Director/Webmaster/Advertising: Robert Miller  

     480.984.1195 

     ostomy@robertBmiller.com 

Director/Membership:  Vacant 

      

Visitation:  Bobby King  

     480.218.4658 

     mrsdeacon2001@q.com 

Greeters/Sign In:  Mary & Carlton Palmer  

     480.834.2418 

Newsletter Editor:  Angelica Ontiveros 

     602.272.9415 

Newsletter Circulation:  Sandy Clark 

     480.835.1338 

Publicity/Sunshine:  Marilyn Justice 

     480.982.4862 

     codmeg@aol.com 

Refreshments:  Florence Park 

     480.964.8953 

Advocacy:  Sheila Kollenberg 

     480.451.3815 

     sshine203@aol.com 

 

A Message From Your ñNewò 
President 
 
Well guess I am out of training now that Sheila 

has moved back to Michigan. Thank goodness 

for cell phones & e-mails because I know Iôll be 

needing a ñhotò line to Michigan! I think we 

gave her a nice send off.  Thanks to all of you 

helping. Sheila always told me I had the 

dedication now if I can just come close to 

having her love and abilities. 

 

We are headed to our last meeting (May 19
th
) 

till next fall. Hope everyone has a healthy, 

happy summer. Letôs live a little and laugh a 

lot!  

 

Darlene 

**************************************  

 

Another beautiful sunny Arizona day brought 

many to our last meeting.  Our winter visitors 

are starting to return to their northern homes and 

we wish them a safe journey and look forward 

to their return.  If you need to have your 

newsletter sent to your summer address, please 

be sure to contact Sandy Clark at (480) 835-

1388.  

**************************************  
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Al Mentzer and wife. 

 
***********************************************  

 

Nurses 
 

Janet Schmidbauer, RN, BSN, CWOCN 

Elaine Fox, RN, BSN, CWOCN 

Angela Hukill, BSN, COCN, CWCN  

Miriam Jensen, RN, BSN, COCN 

Sandra Lane CWCN BSN, RN, COCN, CWCN 
 

 

VISITATION  Report 
 

1 Colostomy visited by Bobby King 
 

Sunshine Report: 
N/A 

 

Refreshments 
Again many thanks for all your goodies so may 

and so good.  Keep up the good work for our May 

meeting 
 

50/50 Winner 
N/A 

**********************************************  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Suggestions box 
 

We would like to start a suggestion box column 

in our newsletter. Many of you have special little 

things you do that help you to for live with an 

Ostomy.  It is amazing how little inconsequential 

ideas can bring great comfort and answers to 

frustrating happenings.  Please share your 

tidbits.  Send your suggestions to Ostomy 

Support Group EV/AZ, P.O. Box 1681, Mesa, 

Az., 85211,  or email 

generalkosman@gmail.com, or call 480-812-

0324 

We look forward to making this column a 

winner! 
**************************** *****************  

 

 
Happy Birthday and Best Wishes for 
all our May Birthday members!!!  
Please contact Darlene Kosman to provide 

birthday month for the newsletter. 
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Upcoming Events 
 

 
 
 

Seize the Opportunity toé. Live Life! 

Join us for the 4th National UOAA 

Conference in Jacksonville FL on  

August 7 ï 10, 2013.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

************************************************  

 

National Nurses Week 2013 
Delivering Quality, an innovation in Patient 

Care (reprinted from www.nursingworld.org) 

 

Often described as an art and a science, nursing is 

a profession that embraces dedicated people with 

varied interests, strengths and passions because of 

the many opportunities the profession offers. As 

nurses, we work in emergency rooms, school 

based clinics, and homeless shelters, to name a 

few. We have many roles ï from staff nurse to 

educator to nurse practitioner and nurse researcher 

ï and serve all of them with passion for the 

profession and with a strong commitment to 

patient safety. 

 

National Nurses Week is celebrated annually from 

May 6, also known as National Nurses Day, 

through May 12, the birthday of Florence 

Nightingale, the founder of modern nursing. 
 

************************************************  

American Cancer Society Events in 

Arizona:  
 

Relay For Life  

 
Relay For Life is a celebration of survivorship ï 

an occasion to express hope and our shared goal to 

end a disease that threatens the lives of so many 

people we love.  
 

Relay of Life Event Dates: 

Wickenburg 5/11/13 

Lake Pleasant Communities 9/21/13 

Mirage 9/21/13 

Queen Creek 9/27/13 
 

2013 Making Strides Against Breast Cancer of 

Phoenix, AZ 10/26/13 
*************************************************  

 

 

Colon Cancer Alliance Events: 
 

*  UNDY 5000  

The Undy 5000 is a family-friendly 5K run/walk 

that was created by the Colon Cancer Alliance. It 

is unique because participants are encouraged to 

run in their boxers to bring attention to the area 

affected by colon cancer. We have found that by 

getting people talking about this disease, we can 

save lives! The Undy 5000 will be held in 

Phoenix, AZ on 11/16/13 

 

 

*  Colon Cancer Alliance National Conference 

Miami, Florida October 11-12, 2013 
**************************** *********************  

 

 
 

ñOptimism is the faith that leads to achievement.  

Nothing can be son without hope and confidence.ò 
Hellen Keller 

http://www.ccalliance.org/
http://www.ccalliance.org/index.html
http://www.google.com/imgres?q=optimism&start=132&hl=en&biw=1680&bih=964&tbm=isch&tbnid=m-rg8LJSfWm1IM:&imgrefurl=http://www.nomorecoldcalling.com/optimism-is-for-sissiesor-is-it/&docid=3zWlSy3lmOXOfM&imgurl=http://www.nomorecoldcalling.com/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/optimism.jpg&w=300&h=214&ei=H_CHUYSgEIPiiALZ7YHADA&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:54,s:100,i:166&iact=rc&dur=1914&page=5&tbnh=171&tbnw=213&ndsp=36&tx=124&ty=81
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The how-to guide to caring for a loved 

one with an Ostomy 
By Boarini, MSN, WOC Nurse, Clinical Education Manager 

 

If you have a loved one in your life who is 

scheduled to have or has an Ostomy, 

you may have many questions. You are not alone! 

The following are some things 

that may help you during the planning and 

recovery. 
 

Q: Should I be asking questions of the doctor? 

A: Yes. You are a part of the team. Knowledge 

and accurate information can be very helpful in 

quieting fears and anxieties. Before each doctorôs 

visit or when you go to the hospital, write down 

your questions. If time is limited, ask your most 

important questions first. 
 

Q: There is so much information. How do I keep 

track of everything? 

A: Itôs helpful to have a blank journal or notebook 

for this purpose. You can record key information, 

like insurance, current medications, and allergies, 

as well as your questions and the doctorôs and 

nurseôs answers. 
 

Q: How can I be involved in my loved oneôs care? 

A:That will vary. Each personôs previous 

relationship will influence this. For example, if 

you are usually someone who easily provides 

physical support, it may be natural for you to be 

involved in the care of the stoma. If not, the 

emotional support and encouragement can be just 

as valuable. As time goes on and your loved one is 

further out from Ostomy surgery, your role may 

change as they experience different emotions 

during the adjustment and recovery. It is also not 

unusual to see them progressing well and then 

suddenly become disheartened. 
 

Q: Sometimes I feel overwhelmed. Is that normal?  

A: As a caregiver, you may be experiencing your 

own physical and emotional struggles. You may 

have feelings of disbelief, shock, fear and/or 

anger. These are all normal. By caring for 

yourself, you will be better able to care for your 

loved one. Some ideas to consider for your own 

self-care might include a good nightôs sleep, 

planning a break for yourself, learning how to ask 

for help when you need it, and trusting your own 

instincts. Remember, both of you are adapting to a 

new ñnormal.ò 
 

Q: Are there other resources I can turn to when I 

need them? 

A: There are many resources available today for 

someone who is undergoing Ostomy surgery. 

Depending where you and your loved one are in 

this journey, you will find you need or want 

different information. There are  Ostomy support 

groups as well as online communities. There are 

educational resources in print or online websites 

that can help you with specific information and 

topic areas. Often you do not think of all the 

questions you may want to ask while in the 

hospital. Your WOC Nurse and Secure Start 

coordinator can also be sources for specific 

questions you may have on products and living 

life with an Ostomy.  
**********************************************  

 

Prevent Drug Interactions 
Reprinted from www.extension.missouri.edu 

 

Drug interactions are serious business. Interactions 

can reduce the effectiveness of drugs; the drugs 

donôt work as well as they should. At other times, 

drug interactions lead to serious complications, 

such as drowsiness, slowed reactions, stomach 

upset, liver damage, dizziness, light-headedness, 

irregular heartbeat, and a sudden rise in blood 

pressure. 

Pay attention to how your body responds to 

medicines and be sensitive to side effects. Donôt 

assume these side effects are normal. You can help 

prevent some interactions by becoming a wiser 

health consumer. 

Read labels and package inserts carefully. Pay 

particular attention to the "Warning" and 

"Precaution" sections. Review this information 

each time you get a refill; guidelines for use 

change as more is learned. 

Brownbag your medications. You are the only 

person who knows everything you are taking. The 

next time you have an appointment with your 

health care provider, take all your medications 

with you.  
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Include medications prescribed by other doctors 

and any over-the-counter drugs. Donôt forget any 

supplements or vitamins you are taking. Donôt 

assume your doctor knows everything you are 

taking. Make sure you ask your provider about 

possible interactions.  

Ask your doctor, nurse, or pharmacist to help you 

work out a daily schedule for taking your 

medication. Some interactions may be avoided by 

taking the medications at different times. Keep a 

list of your medications in your medicine cabinet 

and a copy in your wallet or pocketbook. 

Before you take a new medication ask: 

* What is the name of this medication? 

* Can I take this with other medicines? 

* Should I avoid certain foods, beverages, or other 

products? 

* What should I look for? What kinds of reactions are 

possible? 

* How does this medicine work in the body? 

* What other kinds of precautions are necessary? 

* Is there additional written information that I could 

read about the medicine? 

Go to one pharmacy for all your prescriptions. 

Good record-keeping can reduce the risk of 

interactions. Many pharmacies have their records 

computerized.  

Donôt use outdated drugs, drugs that appear to 

have been tampered with, or drugs given to you for 

another condition.  

Know ahead of time what to do if anything goes 

wrong when taking medicines. Know whom to 

contact and how to reach him/her. Keep phone 

numbers of your doctors on hand next to the telephone 

and on a card you carry in your wallet or purse. 

****************************************************  

Some of the Best Basic Ostomy Hints  
Reprinted from the Omaha Ostomy Digest 

 
Donót believe that having an ostomy makes you less of 

a person or some freak of nature. There are lots of us 

and most of us are glad to be alive. Build a support 

system of people to answer questions when you have a 

problem.  
 

Consider our ETós, CWOCNós and your officers who 

are listed in the newsletter of your local chapter. Donót 

play the dangerous game of making your appliance fail 

by over taping or putting off a change. There arenót any 

prizes given for the longest wear time except accidents. 

Donót wait until you see the bottom of your supply box 

before ordering more. Always count on delays in 

shipping, holidays, etc. when calculating what is 

needed. Zip-lock bags sandwich bags are useful and 

odor proof for disposal of used Ostomy pouches. Donót 

get hung up on odors. There are some great sprays and 

some internal deordorants. Remember ï everyone 

creates some odors in the bathroom. Donót feel you are 

an exception. Hydration and electrolyte balance are of 

vital importance.  

 

Be sure to drink enough fluids to maintain good 

hydration, Ileostomates especially. Read and learn all 

you can about Ostomies. You never know when you 

may find an opportunity to educate someone about the 

life-saving surgery that has extended so many lives. 

Learn to be matter of fact about this and never be 

embarrassed.  

 

Few folks get out of this life without some medical 

problems and unpleasant situations with which to cope. 

You may be amazed at how people will admire your 

adaptability and courage. In the beginning after 

surgery, almost everyone experiences some depression. 

If you fit into this category, you are certainly not alone. 

But it need not be a lasting condition. Try something as 

simple as walking ï long walks. If the depression 

seems to linger, donót be afraid or ashamed to seek 

help. There is help out there! The bottom line is - WE 

ARE ALIVE! In other times, in other countries, we 

might not be. The most important part of you as a 

human being has not changed! 
***************************************************  

If You Have Internet Access . . . 

Our website has been up and running.  We have all 

kinds of information plus links to the national UOAA 

and Phoenix Magazine.  Our current Mail Pouch is on 

the website in addition to archived ones.  Our website 

address is: 

www.ostomysupportarizona.org 

 

If you have any questions or suggestions about the 

website, send an email to:   

webmaster@ostomysupportarizona.org 

 

Useful websites: 

 

www.uoaa.org  www.cancer.org 

www.bcan.org  www.ccfa.org 

www.nih.gov  www.ccalliance.org 

http://www.ostomysupportarizona.org/
mailto:webmaster@ostomysupportarizona.org
http://www.uoaa.org/
http://www.bcan.org/
http://www.nih.gov/
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APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 
 

Membership is open to all persons interested in ostomy rehabilitation.  MEMBERSHIP in the Ostomy Support 
�*�U�R�X�S���(�9���$�=���L�Q�F�O�X�G�H�V���D���V�X�E�V�F�U�L�S�W�L�R�Q���W�R���W�K�H���F�K�D�S�W�H�U�¶�V���P�R�Q�W�K�O�\���Q�H�Z�V�O�H�W�W�H�U�������$�6�6�2�&�,�$�7�(���0�(�0�%�(�5�6�+�,�3���L�Q���W�K�H��
Ostomy Support Group EV/AZ is open to the spouse of a regular member or a member of another chapter 
who lives out of state, and includes a subscription to the newsletter. 
 
Full Membership Dues are $25.00 per year.  Associate Membership Dues are $12.50 per year. 
 
I wish to make an additional contribution of $_________ to support chapter programs. 
 
NAME: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

�6�S�R�X�V�H�¶�V���1�D�P�H: ___________________________________________ Phone:  (           ) ___________________ 

ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY: __________________________________________________     STATE:  __________     ZIP:  ___________ 

E-MAIL ADDRESS: _____________________________________ BIRTHDAY MONTH & DAY: ____________ 

PLEASE CIRCLE ALL THAT APPLY:            Colostomy             Ileostomy            Urostomy/Ileo Conduit            

            Continent Urostomy            No Ostomy          Other (please specify) ______________________________           

Date & Location of initial surgery:  _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Complete this form and bring it to the next meeting or mail it with your check to:  Ostomy Support Group 
EV/AZ, c/o Paula Nelson, 6712 Des Moines St., Mesa, AZ 85205-6827 

 

BE SURE TO VISIT OUT WEBSITE:  www.ostomysupportarizona.org 
 

�7�K�L�V���0�R�Q�W�K�V�¶���0�H�H�W�L�Q�J����May 19, 2013 


